
BANYAN PARK VILLAS
In recent years, requests to stay at Give Kids The World 
Village have grown so much, hundreds of families must 
stay off property each year. While these families are 
able to visit the Village and enjoy all it has to offer, their 
experience just isn’t quite the same. With your help, we 
hope to fix that.

In the fall of 2015, we broke ground on Banyan Park, a 
new 24-villa complex. Phase One will allow 1,000 more 
families to stay at the Village each year. We hope to 
open the first phase in the fall of 2016, and later begin 
work on Phases Two and Three.

Over the years, donors have generously supported our 
expansion efforts, and we invite you to consider a gift 
to help us build Banyan Park. To learn more about 
giving options, please contact Pamela Landwirth at 
PamL@gktw.org or 407-396-5325.

Banyan Park:  
Expanding to Meet the Need



In every sense, Give Kids The World Village offers 
families the gift of time. Time away from the burdens of 
everyday life and time to rediscover the joy of simply 
being together. I hope you will join us in our mission as 
we continue to create the happiness that inspires hope.

For more information, contact Pamela Landwirth at 
PamL@gktw.org or 407-396-5325.

Banyan Park Campaign: 
Gift Options

Fund-a-Villa    $150,000

Basketball Court/Scenic Features  $100,000

Professional Fees/Architecture & Design $100,000

Operations/Facilities     $75,000

Inside Scenic Area with Balloon Feature   $75,000

Landscape Grounds     $50,000

Furnish-a-Villa (includes whirlpool tub)   $40,000


